
 

 

 

MARKET- MAKING OBLIGATIONS BY PRIMARY DEALERS IN RSA 

GOVERNMENT BONDS DURING DECEMBER 2012 

  
 
The National Treasury announces that Primary Dealers in RSA Government bonds will be 
relieved of their obligation to quote two-way prices on RSA government bonds on 24 
December 2012 and 31 December 2012. 
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